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Nursery: Hedgehogs and Squirrels 

Spring 2.1 

Dear Parents, 

It has been an unfortunate term for us all in Nursery and we hope for a brighter New 
Year. We are thankful that staff are fully recovered. 

We moved our learning on-line, keeping you updated via Tapestry with our planning 
grids and activities to access at home. It has been lovely to receive photos and 
observations of this learning. 

We also set up daily class meets for the children. Our work doesn’t naturally lend 
itself to online presentation but all staff have embraced this new approach and we 
have so enjoyed talking to the children each day and playing games from our 
individual houses. It has been an ideal opportunity to get to know you. 

Our inquiry theme for the next half term is ‘Wintery worlds’. The children will learn 
about seasonal change, winter weather, animal habitats, keeping warm and 
possibly have real experience of snow and ice – we will see! This runs alongside skill 
development in all seven areas of learning planned out of your children’s interests.  

I attach an overview of our term’s learning. 

You will also find a series of links to various online learning resources. In times of 
isolation we will provide materials for you to access. If anyone finds age appropriate 
learning apps or sites which support development, we would love to hear from you 
so that we can share with others. 

If there is any further information or support you require, please do try and catch one 
of us at the school gate; contact us via ​Tapestry ​or contact the school office to 
arrange a conversation by phone.  
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We wish you all a safe and happy Christmas and look forward to greeting each 
other again in the New Year. 

With Best Wishes 

The Nursery Team 
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